

London Borough of Havering ENGAYNE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mrs S Sankey: Headteacher 01708 223492

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some important information regarding allergies within the year group. Several children in this cohort have been diagnosed with severe allergies to various foods and animals, including tree nuts, peanuts, sesame, fruit, raw eggs, kiwi, and even pets such as cats, dogs, and guinea pigs.

To ensure the safety and well-being of all our students, we kindly ask for your cooperation in the following:

- 1. **No Sharing of Food**: Please remind your child that food must not be shared with other students at school. This includes packed lunches, snacks, and any other edible items.
- 2. **Birthday Treats**: While we understand that birthday celebrations are exciting, we request that any treats are not shared after school, as this may expose allergic children to harmful allergens. We ask that you follow our **School Food Policy** at all times, which can be found at https://engayne.co.uk/about-us/policies-and-statements/

Your support in adhering to these guidelines is greatly appreciated. By working together, we can create a safe and inclusive environment for all our students. Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Mrs Birchall